PUEBLIC SEXRVICE CONMPANTY

P O BOX 21668 - PHOENIX, ARIZONA 85038

June 12, 1981
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J. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V

Walnmt Creek Plaza - Suite 202

1990 North California Boulevard
Walnut Creek, California 94596
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Attention: Mr. B. W, Faulkenberry, Chief
Reactor Construction and
Engineering Support Branch

Subject: Potentially Reportable Deficiency Relating to a Pipe Weld
Radiograph Accepted at the Site but Later Rejected
File: 81-019-026
D.4.33.2

Reference: (1) Telephone Conversation between J. Eckhardt and
C. T. Lewis on May 12, 1981 (DER 81-9)

(2) Telephone Conversation between J. Eckhardt and
B. S. Kaplan on June 12, 1981

Dear Sir:

Confirming Reference (2), DER 81-9 has been evaluatel as Not Reportable.
Since this evaluation was completed within thirty (30) days of initial
NRC notification, it is our understanding that a written report is not

required. Of course, the documentation of this evaluation is available
for your review.

Very truly vours

S € U ¥ o

E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.
APS Vice President
Nuclear Projects

ANPP Project Director
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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Attention:

Mr. B. H. Faulkenberry, Chief

ANPP~-18202-BSK/JAR
June 12, 1981
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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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